
Kensington Grange Trustees Meeting Minutes 
January 26, 2023    7:00 pm Meeting 
Kensington Town Hall   
 

Grange Trustees held a public meeting, inviting all town residents to come and share their ideas and 

desires on utilizing the Kensington Grange in the future.  Attendees representing the town were Frank 

Whittemore, Meghan Gross, and Holly Mccann, Grange Trustees;  Ms. Joni Praded, a member of the 

Heritage Commission who served as moderator for the meeting, and Selectmen Joe Pace and Bob 

Gustafson to share Board of Selectmen position on Grange, and to answer questions from residents.  

The meeting was well attended by residents.  A presentation by Meghan Gross, Grange Trustee, shared 

a brief history of the Grange building and use over time to present day.  Joni Praded then asked for 

feedback from the public on potential uses and opinions on potential funding sources for costs of 

maintaining the Grange.    All responses from the audience were captured in writing.  The Grange 

Trustees intend to share all feedback with the Board of Selectmen and with the public in a report.   

The meeting closed with a request for names/contact information on those in attendance who have an 

interest in volunteering to be involved with Town representatives on directing the future of Kensington 

Grange.    


